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LARA WEISIGER

From: DEBBIE POTTER
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2019 3:58 PM
To: CityCouncil-List; Eric Levitt; LARA WEISIGER
Subject: FW: Ballena Bay Hotel

FYI. dp 
 

From: KAREN NICOLA [mailto:kanicola@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Sunday, October 27, 2019 8:04 AM 
To: DEBBIE POTTER <DPOTTER@alamedaca.gov> 
Subject: Ballena Bay Hotel 

 
*** CAUTION: This email message is coming from a non-City email address. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  Please contact the Help Desk with any 
questions. *** 
 
Please approve the new hotel to be built on the west end of Alameda!! We need a conference center and quality 
hotel in Alameda. The location is fabulous. Please vote YES at the November 5th meeting.   
Karen Nicola 
Lifetime resident 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


